The theme for the month of September is “positive attitude.”
We are selling Kiwanis Calendars!

Athletics:

There will be a boys soccer practice today until 4:30 p.m. Please make sure your drive is here by 4:30.

Cross Country practice today until 3:45. Please make sure your drive is here by 3:45 p.m.

If any soccer player or cross-country runner have their proof of vaccination, please show Mrs. Graham after the announcements. 


Very important: 
· Students must wear a cloth mask or disposable mask all day at school, in common areas and in classrooms. Masks do need to be worn over the mouth and nose.  The mask may be removed for eating, or drinking, and outside only.
· There will be NO intramurals this week; all students will be going outside to get fresh air.

~ Please remember we are a closed campus! Once students are on school grounds they cannot leave unless they are signed out by a parent or guardian. This is for safety reasons.
~ Every student does require a locker and lock! If you do not have a lock, we have some for sale in the office for $5.00 each. Please ensure that during instructional time, that cell phones are turned off and locked in the locker.
~ This Friday, September 24th will be our Pizza Day – we will be selling pizza for $2.00 a slice at lunch. This will NOT be on cashless schools. Thank you.
~ The canteen will be open on Friday at lunch all items are $1.00 or $2.00. 
 
Thank you and have a Terrific Thursday.

